






Dr. Emrah Karakaya
KTH Royal Institute of Technology, 
Brinellvägen 8, SE-100 44, Stockholm
Sweden
July 1, 2017

Dear Dr. Emrah Karakaya,

It is my pleasure to invite you formally to visit Northwestern Polytechnical University (NPU) for about 15 days during the period of 13 September, 2017 to 28 September, 2017.

During your visit, you are invited to meet Professor Liu Chenguang and Associate Professor Shao Jing and to visit our campus. Your expenses during your stay in China will be covered by our university.

I am sure that your visit will be very beneficial to our two universities. It will help us to find the common interests in the related research fields and also to establish the collaboration program between Northwestern Polytechnical University, China and KTH Royal Institute of Technology, Sweden. I believe that your visit will be fruitful.

I wish you a happy journey and a successful visit. 

Yours Sincerely,





Gou Xingwang
Deputy Director
Office of International Cooperation
Northwestern Polytechnical University

